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From: Sharon Clayton <clerk@oswestryrural-pc.gov.uk>  

Sent: 28 July 2021 16:30 

To: Licensing <licensing@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: [CAUTION] Statement of Principles consultation 

Dear Licencing Team 

1) In response to the consultation on Shropshire Council’s ‘Statement of 

Principles” the Council responds as follows: 

2) The Council welcomes the document but in respect of paragraph 15 

(Objective 1) which currently reads: -  

3)  “Preventing gambling from being a source of crime or disorder, being 

associated with crime or disorder or being used to support crime”  

4)  would draw your attention to measures which many Financial 

Institutions now have to take to counter money laundering,  the 

association of gambling with the potential for money laundering and 

would suggest that the objective be re-worded as follows: - 

5) “Preventing gambling from being a source of crime or disorder, being 

associated with crime or disorder or being used to support or 

facilitate crime or criminal behaviour”. 

6) The Council further comments that the document would be 

strengthened by some reference to financial checks where this would be 

feasible, or otherwise some reporting mechanisms should instance the 

use of gambling premises for money laundering should this become 

apparent or suggested. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sharon Clayton MPA, BA (Hons), FSLCC 

Clerk and Proper Officer 

 

Oswestry Rural Parish Council 

64 Cherrybrook Drive 

Broseley 

mailto:clerk@oswestryrural-pc.gov.uk
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Shropshire 

TF12 5SH 

01952 884372 

 

Website 

 

Please note I only work part-time and there may be a delay in responding to your message. 

 

 

 

 

This email and files transmitted are intended solely for whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended 

recipient of this email please do not send it on to others, open any attachment, or file the email locally.  Please 

inform the sender of the error and then delete the original email. 

 

Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not 

necessarily represent those of Oswestry Rural Parish Council.   

 

The Council accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. 

 

Oswestry Rural Parish Council manages your data in accordance with the EU General Data Protection 

Regulations 2018 (2016/679). Your personal information will not be shared with third parties without your 

consent.  Further information is available on our website.  
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